
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The February 28, 2012 meeting of the Londonderry Conservation 
Commission has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting will take place on Tuesday, March 13, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Photo of the Musquash Conservation Area courtesy of Conservation Commissioner Truda Bloom 


